
 

 

December 6, 2017 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

On behalf of the Education Council of TPAA, I want to congratulate and thank everyone who 

have been working hard to establish the THAI SCHOLARS FELLOWSHIP FUND at Harvard 

School of Public Health, in honor of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej and Prince Mahidol 

of Songkla. 

 

Special thanks to the leadership of Dr. Joseph Brain, the Cecil K. and Philip Drinker Professor of 

Environmental Physiology at the Harvard T. H. Chan School of Public Health and tireless hard-

work from Cholthanee Koerojna, Founder of the King of Thailand Birthplace Foundation. 

 

To celebrate this occasion for the birth of the new THAI SCHOLARS FELLOWSHIP FUND,   

Dr. Pusadee Suchinda Lilavivat and I together would like to pledge the gift of $10,000.00 (Ten 

Thousand Dollars) for starting this fellowship fund and the sum will be deposited to the 

restricted fund under TPAA Foundation, to be distributed to Harvard School of Public Health at 

an appropriate time. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Usah Lilavivat, M.D. 

Chairman, Education Council 

TPAA 


